
Hemingford Grey Primary School 
Newsletter 

 

Friday 20th May 

Mrs Marriott News Update: 

We have thoroughly enjoyed welcoming families into school this week from our Early Years classes. 

Parents and carers from Pre-school enjoyed ‘Stay and Play’ with parents and carers of Pre-schoolers 

enjoying their coffee morning. Reception enjoyed their time in the class sharing their learning with 

some muddy feet after Forest School. We are delighted to be welcoming families into school again. 
Please do contact the office if you have any spare time and would like to volunteer in school.  

Our KS1 children have given every effort to their SATs papers this week and we are so proud of their 

efforts.  

In assembly this week, I introduced the idea of creating a Queen’s Platinum Jubilee time capsule to 

the children. They had lots of ideas about capturing ‘Our School Community’ in 2022 with uniform, 

newsletters, 7Rs and information about the pupils. We are still deciding in how many years we will 

want the future historians of Hemingford School to open the time capsule. Your child can contribute 

an A4 sheet of information about themselves. They can design a poster or fact sheet about 

themselves, draw a picture, add photos, or write about themselves. We invite you to complete this 

as a home learning activity and return it to school by Monday 6th June after half term. If you need 

any paper or pencils to complete this at home, please ask the class teacher.  

We are saddened to share that there has been some access to the school grounds on the two most 

recent weekends. We have a ‘nature-cam’ which caught footage of some children within our fenced 

Forest School area running around unsupervised. There has also been significant disruption of our 

Early Years area, where resources have been pulled out and plants thrown around. We are hopeful 

that increased locks will deter future entry. However, we reach out to ask if you see any 
unauthorised access to the school over any weekend or evening to call the police on 101.  

Enjoy a lovely weekend! 

Mrs Marriott 

Headteacher 



What's on next week: 

Monday 23rd May 

Year 1 & 2 Swimming 

AnsteyArt Art Club - Year 3 & 4: 3.15-4.15 Years 5 & 6: 4.15-5:15 

 

Tuesday 24th May 

Platinum Jubilee lunch menu  - Please ensure that if you wish for your child to have a lunch today 
that you check on the Select system that they have the choice they require for today 

 

Foundation Stage - New year intake for September 2022 welcome evening with Mrs Marriott, Miss 

Jones and the Foundation Stage Team - 5:30-6:30pm (all information has been sent out to parents of 
children starting in September) 



Wednesday 25th May 

Connect Coffee Morning - Miss Atkin's Class - 9:00-10:00 (For Miss Atkin's connect coffee morning 

please bring along cake donations (no nuts please). Any money raised at the coffee morning will go 

directly to the child's phase. All donations greatly appreciated thank you!) 

 

Thursday 26th May 

Year 5 Swimming 

Platinum Jubilee Street Party  - Game and activities planned for the afternoon 

• Please send your child in any combination of 'red, white and/or blue' 

• Please send on the morning of the 26th a plate or box of party snacks e.g. crudites, grapes, 
crisps, sausage rolls 

• Any offer of parent/carer help on the afternoon will be gratefully received  - please contact 
the office: office@hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk 

Girls Tag Rugby Club  - Years 4, 5 and 6  - 3:20-4:20pm 

Dance Club  - Years 1, 2, 3 and 4  - 3:20-4:20pm 

Friday 27th May 

Ice cream Friday after school in the playground 

 

Please see the poster below offering free sports activities for 5-11 year olds in the village for your 

information  



 


